

14<sup>th</sup> September, 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Rector

I am writing to share our School Calendar 2022/23 and to seek your help in deciding on the format for our parents' evenings.

It is pleasing to have a calendar in place for the year that includes the return of many activities and events that it has not been possible to run under Covid restrictions. I include a table of key dates (attached) and direct you to the calendar on our new school website to view our full calendar: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sb/peebleshighschool/calendar/

Though dates for parents' evenings are included, we have yet to decide on the format of these events. I ask that you use the link below to access our very short poll in which you can select your preferred format (online or in person). We ask that you complete the poll by Tuesday 20th September and we will aim to share details on the format(s) by the end of next week.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LR5HNTW Kind regards, Campbell Wilson

